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1 Paldi
Dharnidhar City Civic Center, Ground Floor K.K.Shashtri 

Library, Opp. Dharnidhar Derasar, Dharnidhar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/LSSixEMnFjLkfPsf9

2 Navrangpura Room No. 415, 4th Floor, Multilevel Parking, Navrangpura https://maps.app.goo.gl/AoEDcnQNeYwM1K699

3 Vasna
Vasna Ward Office, Nr.Urban Health Center, In 

Swaminarayan Temple Lane, Opp. Vasna Bus Stand, Vasna
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SijjpnMn7oQu6z2i8

4 Sabarmati
Urban Health & Training Centre Building,  Near Sabarmati 

Municipal Swimming Pool BRTS Bus Stand, Sabarmati
https://maps.app.goo.gl/2AE36mvosDgi5ZW76

5 Ranip Ranip Sub Zonal Office, Opp. Gayatri Temple, Ranip https://maps.app.goo.gl/Qb2bi8fa95R56cTbA

6 Chandkheda
Chandkheda Sub Zonal Office, B/h Podar School, 

New C G Road, Chandkheda
https://maps.app.goo.gl/c1JzKLAWCrF8dbgx9

7 Naranpura
Naranpura Sub Zonal Office, Nr Kameshwar Mahadev 

Temple, Ankur Char Rasta, Naranpura
https://maps.app.goo.gl/p9bhSBibRc8DMU2b6

8 Chandlodiya
Chandlodiya Ward Office, Nr Silver Star Cross Road, 

Chandlodia 
https://maps.app.goo.gl/zE9SCkB2wMcGpRhU9

9 Ghatlodiya
Under Chanakyapuri Over bridge, Opp Ghatlodia Ward 

Office, Ghatlodia
https://maps.app.goo.gl/jhvi3Qt16wpXyBSdA

10 Gota
Gota Sub Zonal Office, Behind Empire Tower, 

Opp. Kunj Bunglows, Science City Road, Sola
https://maps.app.goo.gl/sPqVmPbHHNV7rLyR6

11 Thaltej
Thaltej Zonal Office, Nr Zydus Cancer Hospital, 

Behind Aaina Complex, Zydus Hospital Road, Thaltej
https://maps.app.goo.gl/rkwmaBTNTMgGPWPJ9

12 Bodakdev
Makrand Desai Library, Near Makarand Desai Garden, 

Opp Reliance Fresh, Bodakdev
https://maps.app.goo.gl/xWp5W76k9A5TY7eL8

13 Bopal
Bopal Civic Center, Near Sobo Garden, Sobo Cross Road, 

South Bopal, Bopal
https://maps.app.goo.gl/EfvUjp6zZSCrEmdM7

14 Jodhpur
Jodhpur Ward Office, Near Aangan Party Pot, Opp New Srar 

Bazar, Prerna Tirth Derasar Road, Jodhpur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/9gFdrwB2WBaq2TwE7

15 Vejalpur
Vejalpur Ward Office,  Near Venus Park, Nr Data House, 

Near Jaltarang Police Chowki, Vejalpur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/LWXT899HoxbCTCNJ7

16 Maktampura
Maktampura Subzonal Office, Near APMC Market, 

Near Vishala Cross Road, Sarkhej Road, Maktampura
https://maps.app.goo.gl/8pb3HAnzYpVo92SS6

17 Sarkhej
Sarkhej Sub Zonal Office, Near last AMTS Bus Stand, Sarkhej 

Gam, Sarkhej
https://maps.app.goo.gl/udnqRg2cvFxrXjP97

18 Khadiya (Raipur)
Khadiya Civic Center, Opp Mahipatram Ashram, 

Opp New Cloth Market, Raipur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/vSzCJ9o3dbQxFMVE8

19 Jamalpur
AMTS Training center, Nr Jamalpur Sub Zonal Office, 

Opp AMTS Workshop, Jamalpur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/s33agPCauY58MCam8

20 Dariyapur Dariyapur Sub Zonal Office, Behind Futi Masjid, Dariyapur https://maps.app.goo.gl/Lvu9LZUbpiZQUQB5A

21 Asarwa
Gujarat Kamdar Kalyan Kendra, Near Mali Samaj Ni Vadi, 

Forensic Ratnasagar Road, Kalapinagar, Asarwa
https://maps.app.goo.gl/85XPmio5tRSNaZrS7

22 Shahpur Shahpur Center, Balbhavan, Nr Lalakaka Hall, Shahpur https://maps.app.goo.gl/LeRY8tggFH6dtuAc6

23
Shahibaug 

(Girdharnagar)

Girdharnagar Ward Office, Near Kirti Appartment, 

Near Rachana School, Opp. Civil Hospital, Shahibaug
https://maps.app.goo.gl/DeJsRc1bSmGKAiJe7
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24 Maninagar
Conference Room, First Floor, Maninagar Zonal Office, Opp. 

Fire Station, Rambaug, Maninagar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/natWunCQYzN8qmySA

25 Vatva Vatva Sub Zonal Office, Near Kashiba Hospital, Vatva https://maps.app.goo.gl/x9dCSxuGy1zxcPVB8

26 Lambha Lambha Sub Zonal Office, Near Gandhi Hospital, Narol https://maps.app.goo.gl/AZMmvPM1eJfrodv67

27 Isanpur
Ghodasar Sub Zonal Office, Near Rajeshwari Society, 

Near Torrent Power Hub, Opp. Chandola Lake, Isanpur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/oMJjNQMjdgSNLU6K8

28 Indrapuri
Indrapuri Subzonal Office, Near Express Highway, 

Near CTM Cross Road, Indrapuri
https://maps.app.goo.gl/c4b4uKkHVr21sgfi8

29 Baherampura
Baherampura Sub Zonal Office, Khodiyarnagar Char Rasta, 

Baherampura
https://maps.app.goo.gl/fg1uqbWSCvZxd62BA

30 Khokhra

Khokhara Sub Zonal Office, Opp. Rukshmaniben Hospital, 

Opp. Sanatan Society, Nr. Municipal Swimming Pool, 

Khokhara

https://maps.app.goo.gl/NeisYJtqAvWcM3AY7

31 Danilimda
Danilimda Sub Zonal Office, Uttamnagar Society,In Zara 

Residency Lane, Near Chandola Lake, Danilimda
https://maps.app.goo.gl/fQcWDxudDVHFGjMX6

32 Naroda
Naroda Water Tank, Opp Ganesh Temple, 

Near BRTS Bus Stand, Naroda
https://maps.app.goo.gl/hNA5iiHQs8Rpiy1R8

33 Kubernagar
Kubernagar Ward Office, C-Ward, Near Water Tank, 

Opp. Sardargram Railway Station, Kubernagar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/17uDtthVqULPQ3No6

34 Sardarnagar
Urban Health Center,Opp Sardarnagar Ward Office, 

Opp Ambawadi Traffic Police Chowki, Sardarnagar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/jpjfUG7DJLULuStC7

35 Saijpur (Memco)
Rajiv Gandhi Bhavan, Near Memco Char Rasta, 

Naroda Road, Memco
https://maps.app.goo.gl/ozvdW2V6okmszYUr6

36 India Colony
India Colony Sub Zonal Office, Opp Chandraprasad Desai 

Hall, Near Shreeji School, India Colony
https://maps.app.goo.gl/ASHraAEbHY8oz8SL8

37 Bapunagar
Bapunagar Sub Zonal Office, 

Behind Malekshaban Stadium, Margha farm, Bapunagar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/C5zBTfT23fVyvAmdA

38 Saraspur
Balbhavan, Opp. Municipal Hindi School, 

Saraspur Cross Road, Near Maniben Hospital, Saraspur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/DSbZHypQZ4BmhUt88

39 Ramol
Ramol Hathijan Road Stores, Nr New Nirma, Jashodanagar-

Hathijan Main Road, Near Trikampura Patiya, Ramol
https://maps.app.goo.gl/fpvjWimGH2y96e9D7

40 Ramol Hathijan Ramol Hathijan Ward Office, Nr Lal Gebi Circle, Vinzol https://maps.app.goo.gl/yqCRE467YquRYPpG8

41 Amraiwadi
Amraiwadi Sub Zonal Office, Near National Handloom, 

Swastik Char Rasta, Amraiwadi
https://maps.app.goo.gl/Uj7DWRXDdkWHRzhy6

42 Bhaipura
Bhaipura Sub Zonal Office, Nr Ishwarkrupa Bunglows, Behind 

Hatkeshwar Smashan Gruh, Bhaipura
https://maps.app.goo.gl/7Upndid4QyDGDinT9

43 Gomtipur
Gomtipur Sub Zonal Office, Opp. Chakudiya Mahadev 

Temple, Gomtipur
https://maps.app.goo.gl/nWEao88yj9RkX1G68

44 Viratnagar
Lilanagar Urben Health Center, 

Opp Lilanagar Smashan Gruh, Viratnagar
https://maps.app.goo.gl/v2km4bt1eJgL5MF59

45 Vastral Vastral Sub Zonal Office, Near Reliance Petrol Pump, Vastral https://maps.app.goo.gl/EGpFyVGbMijZ4GFm7

46 Nikol
Nikol Sub Zonal Office, Near Beti Bachao Ground, 

Near Ramani Garden, Nikol
https://maps.app.goo.gl/9RbPu413x3E1G4nM7

47 Odhav
Odhav Ward Office, Behind Fire Brigade, 

Opp. Karshan Nagar, Odhav
https://maps.app.goo.gl/i5vV3nLeJZHgrjXD9


